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Corrigendum to public advertisement for the Enlistment of Medical 

Practitioners on Contract Basis to participate in the National Deployment and 

Vaccination Plan for Covid-19 

Ministry of Health and Wellness 
 

 With reference to the public advertisement dated 14 January 2022 for the 

enlistment of Medical Practitioners on Contract Basis to participate in the National 

Deployment and Vaccination Plan for Covid-19 in the Ministry of Health and Wellness 

which was advertised on 14 and 17 January 2022, the first paragraph has been amended 

to read as follows: - 

 

“Applications are invited from qualified candidates who are not on the establishment 

of the Ministry of Health and Wellness and who wish to be enlisted as Medical 

Practitioners in the Ministry of Health and Wellness on a contract basis for an initial 

period of six months’ renewable based on the Covid-19 vaccination requirement, to 

participate in the National Deployment and Vaccination Plan for Covid-19.” 
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